
Dear Parents/Carers 
I cannot believe that we are fast approaching the end of the autumn term.
The time has flown by so quickly and we are so very proud of your children.
It has been truly wonderful to watch them all gain in confidence as learners,
learning how to share toys and take care of their friends.
 
Staff have enjoyed hearing their stories about ‘elf on the shelf’, listening to
their tales of visits to Father Christmas and seeing them enjoy creating
their Christmas craft activities.

As Headteacher, I would like to personally thank our parents & carers for
choosing Freshfield, & for all of your support this term. We would
particularly like to thank you all for your kind messages & generous gifts. 
I would like to wish you a wonderful Christmas and a very happy new year. 

Kindest regards 
Liz Richardson
Co-Headteacher
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Thank you for supporting
our raffle. so that we can

raise funds for new bikes &
some outdoor equipment.. 

We raised £90
The lucky winners were…

Sophie
Lydia

& Poppy.

Return Date…
9 T H  J A N U A R Y
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